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Freed-Hardeman University – Department of Education – CARES Act – Higher Education Emergency 

Relief Fund (HEERF) Section 18004 Reporting Disclosure 

 

As provided by the Department of Education (DOE) as a provision of the CARES Act, Freed-Hardeman 

University has received funds directly to students to assist them with emergency financial relief related 

to the disruption of campus operations due to the coronavirus. These grants are intended to be used by 

students for food, housing, course materials, technology, health care, and childcare. 

 

Freed-Hardeman University received a total of $100 from the DOE under this program for this quarter. 

The DOE has required institutions to award these fund directly to students. The student that was given 

the $100 was in our Tier 1 category, which is students that are Pell Grant Eligible. The relief amount was 

determined by the Department of Education guidelines and are for additional expenses such as eligible 

expenses under a student’s cost of attendance such as food, housing, course materials, technology, 

health care, and child care.   

 


